
TOWN OF CLIFTON 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Adjustment of the Town of Clifton, Arizona 
will hold a public hearing to renew Conditional Use Permit a use that is not specifically allowed 
as set forth in Chapter 1.60 CC-1 Central Commercial Zone.  Applicant is requesting to renew 
current Conditional use to continue to use property as a 3 space RV Park.  The subject real 
property is located at 515 Gomez Loop and is zoned CC-1. 
 
THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON JULY 15, 2020 4:30 P.M. AT CLIFTON TOWN HALL 
CONFERENCE ROOM, 510 N. CORONADO BLVD.  CLIFTON, AZ. 
 
For more information, contact Esperanza Castaneda, Town Clerk, Town of Clifton, 510 
Coronado Blvd., Clifton, Arizona 85533, or by calling (928) 865-4746. 
 
The Town Clifton endeavors to make all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities.  
Please call (928) 865-4746 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting to request a reasonable 
accommodation to participate in the meeting.  All interested citizens are invited to attend and 
provide testimony at the public hearing. 
 
 I, ESPERANZA CASTANEDA, TOWN CLERK, DO HEREBY CERTIFY THAT A 

TRUE AND CORRECT COPY OF THIS PUBLIC NOTICE FOR ZONING CASE # TOC-CU-

19-04-000, WAS PUBLISHED IN THE COPPER ERA ON JULY 1, 2020 AND POSTED IN 

THREE PLACES AND ON THE WEBSITE OF THE TOWN OF CLIFTON ON THE 24th 

DAY OF JUNE 2020 

______________________________ 
Esperanza Castaneda, Town Clerk 

 
         


